

NAVAL SCIENCE DEPARTMENT

CALVERT HIGH SCHOOL
NJROTC UNIT 46268
520 FOX RUN BOULEVARD
PRINCE FREDERICK, MARYLAND 20678
(410) 535-7349

17 October 2016

The Pruitt Foundation, Inc. 4264-Q Entre Court Chantilly, VA 20151

Dear Pruitt Foundation,

I want to personally thank your organization for your kind and very generous contribution of \$1,000.00 to the Calvert High School Naval Junior ROTC unit and for sponsoring our activities in the unit.

As you are aware, we will be representing the state of Maryland and the USS MARYLAND (BB-46) in the 2016 Pearl Harbor Memorial Parade. In the hustle and bustle of everyday activities, young people need to be reminded of the sacrifices made to ensure our freedom and way of life. Your generosity goes a long way in assisting us get the most out of these young high school Cadets by providing a vibrant program of instruction and activities such as visiting the hallowed site that propelled us into WWII in the Pacific.

For tax purposes, the entire contribution was donated to a non-profit public high school and should be fully deductible as a contribution on your income taxes. Use this letter as documentation along with our federal tax identification number 526000897.

The Cadets know that our success is not possible without the kind contributions made by sponsors such as you. Please display our "coveted" unit plaque in your spaces to show our sincere appreciation to your entire organization.

Sincerely,

CDR D. M. Kletter, USN-Retired

Naval Science Instructor